## Coastal Quilters Guild

General Meeting, St. Andrews Church February 13, 2003

Susan West opened the meeting at 7:00 and read a thank-you note from a 9-11 fireman.

Diane Eardly announced that this year, previous members will have pink name tags, first year members will have blue. This is to encourage older members to interact with the new ones.

Show and Tell: Judy Senning, Leha Scharfeld, Susann Trandem, Lorriane Minor, Kathy Laabs, Dorothy Gibbons, Margaret Siadal, Melissa Frolli, Karen Pickford, MaryAnn Huggins, Jane McMenamin, Penny Odom, Kristen Otte, Marcia Moore.

Norah McMeeking announced a trunk show of fabric and pieces from the sub-continent, to be held March 3, 12-7:30 at Blue Island.

Angela Moll announced the upcoming speakers, Jean Ray Lowry and Pamela Hastings.

Betty Kelley said that February workshop was full, March still had 1 or 2 spaces.

Cynthia Manzer read some thank you notes from baby quilt recipients in the Community quilt project.

Marilyn Martin said that the bus for March 29 is full, but to sign up anyway and we might be able to get a larger bus.

Jan Beckert did BOM, won by Anne Edelman

Door Prizes (done by Susan Palmer), won by: Martha Adams, Ing Welker, Ursula Dial, Melissa Frolli, Nora McMeeking, Ingrid Bergere.

Philomena Durcan gave a slide presentation on Celtic quilting and the origins of Celtic design, she will teach a workshop tomorrow.

Respectfully submitted:

Penny Odom